
From: Zafar, Marzia
Sent: 12/23/2013 12:06:03 PM
To: Laura.Genao@sce.com (Laura.Genao@sce.com); Prusnek, Brian C

(BPrusnek@semprautilities.com); Cherry, Brian K 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: favor

Hi Utilities

I need a favor, pretty please. You can get this information from the EEI data that you 
each are members, but the CPUC doesn’t have access to because we don’t have 
money. Very please, can I get it by Jan 3rd. please.

I need the answer to the “XX’s”

>■ California customers on average pay XX for their monthly electricity bills and XX for 
their gas bills. California continues to have one of the lowest bills on average while having 
higher rates. The highest bills are paid by XX (name of the state) while the lowest bills are 
paid by XX (name of the state).

Marzia Zafar - Director, Policy & Planning Division

California Public Utilities Commission | zaf@cpuc.ca.gov | 415-703-1997

SB GT&S 0117568

mailto:Laura.Genao@sce.com
mailto:Laura.Genao@sce.com
mailto:BPrusnek@semprautilities.com
mailto:zaf@cpuc.ca.gov

